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Comments: My former son-in-law and his family own and run Kingswood Camp on Lake Tarelton. The proposed
project would impact the area in so many negative ways. This unspoiled part of the White Mountain National
Forest should never be considered for such logging. The noise, the run off, the devastation of the logging itself is
a horrific idea. Please, please leave this beautiful area just as it is!



